
11. PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAMES

A report from the Subdivisions Officer sought the approval by the Board of names for two new roads
and a right of way. The Board resolved that the names Fleur Lane and Evergreen Place be approved
and an alternative to Bottle Lake Drive be sought to avoid confusion with the Bottle Lake Forest Park.


